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It's plain to see the extreme left legislators and Governor Kotek have desires to turn 

Oregon into an anarchist state. The first step is exactly what they are doing, 

populating our state (more liberal areas) with homeless, addicts, criminals, rapists, 

set up phony non-profits to provide for them. I am disgusted with the House for 

moving this forward. Thoroughly disgusted. I hope the committee will do the 

responsible thing and kill this bill and any future similar bills that will degrade Oregon 

without reservations. 

 

Thank you. 


